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Semi driver injured in Jackson Co wreck

(KNZA)--An Evansville, Indiana semi-truck driver was injured Monday
afternoon in a single-vehicle Jackson County wreck.

The Kansas Highway Patrol says it happened on U.S. 75 Highway, five-tenths of a
mile north of the K-9 junction, around 2:45.

The Patrol reports 65-year-old John Sjuggerud was southbound when his semi
went left of center and off the roadway into the east ditch where it rolled onto its
driver's side.

Sjuggerud was transported to the Holton Community Hospital for the treatment
of suspected minor injuries.

The Patrol says he was wearing a seatbelt when the wreck occurred.
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